Dalton Select Board Meeting
Minutes of December 3, 2018

Present were Selectmen: Nancy McVetty, Kathy Barden, Jay McCusker
Called to order 6:30 PM

Minutes were read. Kathy made the motion to accept as written. Nancy seconded. Approved
2-0

Checks were signed.

The 2019 Budget review began. Department heads will be asked to submit their budget by
December 17, 2018.

Since some of the budget was not in Qu1ckbooks only a portion of the budget could reviewed.
The Budget review will continue on the 17" and a Budget Hearing date will be set at that time.
No further business.

Meeting adjourned 7:10 PM

Next meeting December 17, 2018

Respectfully submitted,

Jessie Wentworth

Administrative Assistant
Dalton Selectboard

Minutes approved by Selectboard Members on \"3\1 \ 7 \ \5.
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Cusker Selectboard Member
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Keg,thy Bar/&en Selectboard Member
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Nancy Mc:\/e’s@r Selectboard Chairman
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